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Friday 4th April 2025 
 
Easter Holiday Homework  
 
Dear Families,  
 
It has been another successful term for all members of Griffin Class: they have worked hard and with great 
enthusiasm. The children have thoroughly enjoyed our Groundbreaking Greeks Topic, and we have been impressed 
with the quality of their topic homework, and general classwork.  
 
We have upped the pace this year as we prepare Year 6 for the demands of SATs and moving on to secondary school, 
whilst continuing to ensure Year 5 are able to cope with the expectations of the Upper Key Stage Two curriculum. 
Next term, our topic is Sow, Grow and Farm where we will learn about the features and characteristics of land use in 
agricultural regions across the world, including a detailed exploration of significant environmental areas. You will find 
more information on the topic web.  
 
There will be no spelling homework set for Easter. However, please note the following:  
 
Year 5 Easter Homework  
We expect each child to complete one piece of good quality topic homework as follows: 
 

• A still life is a painting or drawing of an arrangement of objects, such as flowers, fruits and vegetables. 
Explore examples of still life artwork online. Collect and arrange a selection of seasonal produce or flowers, 
then create a still life drawing or painting of your arrangement. Think about including tints and shades of 
colour in your piece. Remember to give your completed artwork a title. 

 
Please also encourage your child to continue reading every day as this really helps with their language and literacy 
development.  
 
Year 6 Easter Homework  
Due to SATs preparation, topic homework for Year 6 is optional. We will be sending home some practice papers for 
mathematics and SPAG that we would like everyone to complete. All homework is due in on the first day back in 
school – Tuesday 22nd April, we will then incorporate this as part of our topic display in class. We hope you have an 
enjoyable Easter holiday. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
The Griffin team 
 


